
 

 
 
 
 

 

Keeping Kids ConneCted to Kin  
 
Kinship caregivers are vital partners in providing safe and 
stable connections and homes for our children and youth. 
There are exciting new opportunities happening for our 
kinship families. We want to hear from you on the new 
initiatives for kinship care providers.  
 
The NC Department of Health and Human Services (DHHS) 
Division of Social Services is requesting public input from 
staff and kinship caregivers. DHHS is particularly interested 
in hearing ideas for:   

• Improving permanency outcomes 
• Services and resources for kinship care providers  
• Post-permanency services for kinship care providers  

Your comments are fundamental to understanding what is working and what we can do differently. 
Please join us for one of these input sessions. If you are unable to attend, you can also provide 
input via:  
U.S. Mail: NC Department of Health and Human Services,  
Division of Social Services, 2409 Mail Service Center, Raleigh, NC 27603 
 

Drop-off: NC Department of Health and Human Services,  
Division of Social Services, Dorothea Dix Campus, McBryde Building East, 820 S. Boylan Avenue, 
Raleigh, NC 27603 
 

Phone: (919)-527-6287 

Questions? Email mary.mackins@dhhs.nc.gov 

Please join us! 

December 5, 2023 
 
Address: Pitt Community College 

   1986 Pitt Tech Dr 
    Winterville, NC 28590  

 
Fulford Building – Room 153 
Campus Map can be found at 
https://pittcc.edu/about-
pcc/campus-map-and-directions/  
 
Time: 5:30-8:00 
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